From: Terry
Sent: Tuesday, 23 June 2015 6:30 PM

To: Rebecca Saab
Subject: Re: 724 Botany Road, MASCOT: TESTIMONIAL

Dear Rebecca,

We would very much like to express our appreciation for the work you have done in the extremely successful sales campaign - as planned & executed.
We came to Raine & Horne Commercial for this sale as we were very impressed with the careful attention & sound advise we received in the past.

Itis clear to us you have been uncompromising in the time & precision you have been prepared to apply - in both satisfying requests for viewings &

providing/processing requests for further information.
There were a number of complexities to our sale & your timely attention to critical issues was pivotal to the end result.
We have no hesitation in recommending your services to others contemplating a property sale.

Regards,
Terence Hancox & lennifer Yang




